
  

OLYMPUS MOVES INTO NEW EMEA 
HEADQUARTERS IN HAMBURG 
After the successful move-in, the partnership model between Olympus 
and the Zech Group has been successfully completed.  

What those involved in the project think:  

Rainer Eichholz, Managing Director of Zech Group SE, responsible for the Real 
Estate division: “We are delighted to have completed this challenging project for and 
with Olympus. Roughly four years after signing the contracts, we have now handed over 
the new building to its new owners and tenants and wish all involved nothing but success 
at the new site.” 

Nikolaus Goetze, gmp-Partner (Gerkan, Marg und Partner; Hamburg-based 
architects): “With its MedTech focus, the Olympus Campus represents a new and 
creative center of innovation in the Hammerbrook district. Through exchange with the 
Hamburg University of Applied Sciences (Hochschule für Angewandte Wissenschaften 
Hamburg [HAW]), a mini Silicon Valley can develop within Hamburg, which I see as a 
great opportunity for the district and a true win-win situation for all involved.”  

Dr. Joachim Gripp, CEO Design Offices: “We are opening our third location in 
Hamburg at the Olympus Campus and will be able to offer project teams and companies 
modern and high-quality equipped offices, co-working spaces, meeting rooms, and 
conference rooms. We’re playing our part in the development of the Hammerbrook district 
as an urban office and business quarter. We would like to thank Olympus and the Zech 
Group for the timely completion and the good partnership we developed.” 

Sabrina Voecks, Creative Director and Partner at JOI-Design Innenarchitekten: “It 
was a fascinating challenge to understand the brand and translate these findings into 
three-dimensional space. To achieve this, we discussed our ideas along with the needs 
and functions of the building in close cooperation with the employees and created an 
environment with our interior design concept that is, at the same time, interesting, useful, 
and exciting for employees, customers, and guests as well as offering added value in the 
area of New Work.” 

 


